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From: Kester, Tony <kester@aging.sc.gov>
To: Theriot, Susanstheriot@aging.sc.gov

Date: 4/16/2014 9:19:40 AM
Subject: Re: ACL Continuation Award for South Carolina Grant # 90CS0030

Attachments: image001.jpg

This was FYI for you.

Tony Kester
Aging Director
South Carolina Lieutenant Governor's Office on Aging 
1301 Gervais Street, Suite 350 
Columbia, SC 29201
Phone 803-734-9910, Fax 803-734-9886
kester@aging.sc.gov

On Apr 16, 2014, at 7:45 AM, "Theriot, Susan" <stheriot@aging.sc.gov> wrote:

Hi Tony.
Please advise as to what I need to do with this email.
Thanks
Sue
From: Kester, Tony
Sent: Tuesday, April 15, 2014 11:26 AM
To: Theriot, Susan
Subject: FW: ACL Continuation Award for South Carolina Grant # 90CS0030 
Importance: High

Tony Kester
Aging Director
South Carolina Lieutenant Governor's Office on Aging
1301 Gervais Street, Suite 350
Columbia, SC 29201
Phone 803-734-9910, Fax 803-734-9886
kester@aging.sc.gov

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This electronic email may contain information that is privileged, confidential, and/or otherwise protected from 
disclosure to anyone other than its intended recipient(s). Any dissemination or use of this electronic mail or its contents by persons other 
than the intended recipient(s) is strictly prohibited. If you have received this communication in error, please notify the sender immediately 
by reply email so that we may correct our internal records. Please then delete the original message.

From: Boutaugh, Michele (ACL/AOA) [mailto:Michele.Boutaugh@AoA.hhs.gov] 
Sent: Tuesday, April 15, 2014 10:28 AM 
To: Kester, Tony; Rivers, Denise
Cc: Lewis, Sean P. (ACL/CMB)
Subject: ACL Continuation Award for South Carolina Grant # 90CS0030
Importance: High

Dear Mr. Kester and Ms. Rivers,
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The ACL Office of Grants Management (OGM) and the Office of Nutrition and Health Promotion
Programs are processing the year 3 continuation awards for the “Empowering Older Adults and Adults
with Disabilities through Chronic Disease Self-Management Education (CDSME) Programs.” Once
again, we received reduced funding for these grants and consequently are unable to fund your grant at the
level you originally requested for year 3.

Please submit a revised line item budget for year 3 that does not exceed $304,000. OGM's responsibility is 
to issue an award that matches your budget with the amount of funds available. Therefore please respond 
by April 25, 2014 or sooner if possible. In addition, if you believe that this budget reduction will change 
your completer target or other aspects of your scope of work, please also submit a revised work plan for
year 3.

Please send your revised budget to the attention of your Grants Management Specialist, Sean Lewis (Sean. 
Lewis@acl.gov) and copy me (Michele.Boutaugh@acl.gov). If you have a revised work plan, please send 
that to my attention.

Sean Lewis and I would be happy to answer any questions you might have.

Best regards,
Michele

Michele L Boutaugh BSN MPH
Office of Nutrition and Health Promotion Programs
Administration on Aging
Administration for Community Living
U.S. Department of Health and Human Services
61 Forsyth Street, SW, Suite 5M69
Atlanta, GA 30303-8909
michele.boutaugh@acl.gov
404-562-7578
FAX: 404-562-7598
Business cell phone: 404-987-3411
Website: www.acl.gov
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